LETTER FROM THE EDITORS

October 5, 2021

Welcome to the re-imagined Linewaiters’ Gazette. Over the past 18 months, the full
Gazette squad logged nearly 1,000 hours (during a time when member labor was not
required) to create processes and ultimately a platform for a 21st century Gazette. N-
evertheless, this is a work-in-progress and one that will doubtless continue to evolve.
Thank you for your readership and your support for this updated and more environ-
mentally-friendly Gazette.

In cooperation,

Editors
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